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’ \ MAR 10 1982

Docket No. 50-312

Sacramento Municipal Utility District
P. 0. Box 15830
Sacramento, California 95812

Attention: Mr, W. C. Walbridge
General Manager

Gentlemen:
Subject: NRC Inspection

This letter refers to the routine safeguards inspection of your activities

authorized under NRC License No. DPR-54 conducted by Messrs. L. W. Ivey

and C. A. Schwan of this office on February 22-24, 1982, It also refers
to the discussions of the inspection findinas held by the inspectors with
?. :. Colombo, R. J. Rodriguez, and members of their staffs on February 24,
982.

The inspection included examination of activities related to physical
protection against radiological sabotage and against theft of special nuclear
material in accordance with applicable requirements of Title 10, Code of
Federal Requlations, Part 73, "Physical Protection of Plants and Materials”,
your Security Plan, and license conditions pertaining to physical protection
as described in the enclosed inspection report. Within these areas, the
inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures and records,
interviews with facility personnel and observations by the inspectors.

Rased on the results of this inspection, it appears that certain of your
activities were not conducted in full compliance with NRC requirements,
as set forth in the Notice of Violation, enclosed herowith as Appendix A,
Pursuant to the provisions of 10 CFR 2.201 you are required to respond as
indicated herein.

ENCLOSURE CONTATNS

SAFEGUARDS INFORMATTON.
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In accordance with Section 2.790(d) of the NRC's "Rules of Practice”,
Part 2, Title 10, Code of Federal Requlations, documentation of findinas
of your security procedures are exempt from disclosure; therefore, the
enclosure to this letter and your response to the items listed in the
enclosure to this letter will not be placed in the Public Document Room
and will receive limited distribution.

The responses directed by this letter and the accomnanying Motice are not
subiject to the clearance procedures of the Nffice of Management and Budaet
as required by the Panerwork Peduction Act of 19e0, PL 96-511.

e have determined that the enclosures so desiqnated contain Safequards
Information and therefore are subject to the controls of 10 CFR 73.21.

Should vou have any questions concernina this letter, we will be alad to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

'\_H‘_]h.l' SICM 30 oy

i B MNard

LeRoy R, Norderhaua, Chief
Safenuards Branch

Enclosure:
IE Inspection Report
No. 50-312/82-05 (1E-V-484)
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R. P. Dubre', SMUD

L. 6. Schwieocer, SMUD
W. J. Hammond, SMUD
R. J. Rodriquez, SMID
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